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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Secondary School Placement 
 
We hope that you and your families are well at this time. 
 
We are delighted that you have chosen Cardinal Newman Catholic School as your child’s secondary school for 
the academic year starting September 2024.  
 
Over the next few months, we will be sharing lots of information with you regarding your child’s place at 
Cardinal Newman, to ensure their effective transition into Year 7. 
 
We kindly request that you visit our school webpage which will be updated regularly with useful information 
regarding your child’s place at Cardinal Newman, Transition Day, supporting transition and your child’s first 
day in September. 
 
We have enclosed a registration form which we ask that you complete and return to our school reception by 
Monday 20th May 2024. Alternatively, you may scan this and return to the transition email inbox identified 
below. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions or require any further information, please contact our Transition 
Team at  CNS_Transition@hccmac.co.uk  
  
We look forward to welcoming you into our school community in September. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

K.Perkins 

 
Mrs K Perkins          Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher        Headteacher 
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